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Fisher Phillips Attorney Comments on Labor Secretary Nominee
Impact on Federal Contractors
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Sheila Willis spoke with Federal Computer Week about the role Marty Walsh will play in federal

workplaces and federal contracting. As the incoming labor secretary, Walsh will oversee the Office

of Federal Contract Compliance Programs and lead enforcement of prevailing wage laws and anti-

discrimination policies for federal contractors. Already, the new administration has reversed a

Trump policy limiting diversity and inclusion training for contractors. Sheila says she thinks that’s a

signal to the contractor community of the focus that the agency is going to have in terms of overall

diversity, equity and inclusion, and also how they may be approaching their enforcement in their

audits.

To read the article, visit Federal Computer Week.
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